
 

 

HUB Maple Ridge/Pitt Meadows Pizza-in-the-park meeting Aug 10, 2017 

 
Note: meeting will be in Memorial Peace Park.  

 

In attendance:   

Regrets: Kino 

 

( July meeting was canceled, due to low attendance) 

 

Agenda 

 

 Presentation Leanne Koehn: Repair Cafes: lead-up events for Earth Day 2018 (Fix it, Make it, Grow 

it, Share it) in March/April. HUB MR/PM participation. 

 

Past MR/PM events: 

 

None 

 

Upcoming MR/PM events: 

 

 Sept. 16: GETI Fest: Cycle Recycle (theme: sustainability) (Barry) 

 

Other: 

 

 Aug. 1: Open House separated bike lanes 123 Ave. between 203rd St. and Laity St. (update). 

 

 Aug. 8: Open House separated bike lanes on 227th Street between Abernathy Way and Dewdney 

Trunk Road (update). 

 

 Mon. June 12, 6-8:30: Maple Ridge Tourism Forum, presentations a.o. about adventure tourism, 

including cycle touring (also mountain biking and road races), sport tourism and outdoor recreation as 

a means to attract tourists to Maple Ridge. 

 

 Request from Economic Development Office for a few suggested bike routes for visitors. 

 

 HUB committee's possible involvement in fixing up dirt trail from Kingston Street south of 113B Ave 

to Ditton Street in Hammond.  

 

 

 

 

 

Annual allowance: 

Balance as of June 16, 2017: $325.00 (Ellie L: $75 for t-shirts subtracted).  

Total cash donations: $42.30. 

 

Note: Kino, Jeff, Jenny, Barry, Ivan, Michael, Peter T., Dave and Jackie all received Brain t-shirts.  

 Jackie still has shirt for Peter J.  

 Jenny ordered two more herself through the committee. 


